Bristol County Sheriff's Office join New Bedford Police for Memorial Day Parade

"Thanks to everyone along the parade route in New Bedford for their kind words and support.

Sheriff Paul Heroux and our Honor Guard met so many nice people during this morning's parade to honor Memorial Day. It was also great to see some of the Bristol County Sheriff's Office's best at the parade; the veterans on our staff are a shining example for the rest of the team.

Joining the Sheriff and Sgt. Jaime Salgado today was our Honor Guard of Lt. Shawn Costa, Lt. Nathan Medeiros, Sgt. Marie Garcia, and Deputies Casey Levesque and Francisco Rosario."-Bristol County Sheriff's Office.

All photos by the Bristol County Sheriff's Office:

